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                                               Monolith team explaining Extended Reality XR 
 
The AR / VR workshop by Monolith was held on 7th January 2023 at the department 
Drawing Studio. It commenced at 11:40 AM and concluded by 1:10 PM. The workshop 
began with an introduction given by the Monolith team, of which our alumnus Mr. Sriram 
is a member of. 

 
The students were shown and explained about what AR and VR is. A well-organized PPT 
was presented by the Monolith team which made the workshop even more interactive. 
After a while footage from movies such as Star Wars, Saving Private Ryan, and Jurassic 
Park were shown in VR. 

 
In the last segment, the Monolith team showed us clips of people who had tried VR, their 
experience and how it had an effect on their minds. They also explained the fields in 
which VR is being used such as gaming, training, tourism, and medical health. 

 
To sum it up, the Monolith team presented the topic with enthusiasm and were interactive 
throughout session. The students found the workshop innovative, interesting, and useful. 

 
                 Alumni Mr. Sriram speaking to the students as a team member of Monolith 


